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Culture and Heritage Day
Compiled by Zahra Yousuf, General Secretary, Shift 2

The students of Stella Maris College, united by their heritage, showcased their cultural

richness with great pride during the Culture and Heritage Day organized by the Evara Students'

Union in collaboration with the Heritage Club on August 11th, serving as a prelude to the

upcoming Independence Day celebrations. The event featured a range of traditional

competitions, with festivities taking place during the breaks at 9.45 AM and 3.30 PM for both

shifts, including mesmerizing performances of traditional folk arts such as Parai and Silambam.

In frame: Evara Students’ Union Shift 1 & 2 In frame: Group dance performance

E-Mail : evara24@stellamariscollege.edu.in
Instagram : https://instagram.com/smcstudentsunion?igshid=MzRlODBiNWFlZA==
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